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JUNEBUG

ASHLEY
Let’s do it now.

MADELEINE
Here?

ASHLEY
Yeah. Don’t you like cinnamon fizz. 
We can play beauty parlour. Why 
hello Miss Madeleine. You called 
about a service. Cinnamon fizz. 
Don’t you just love the way that 
sounds. I suddenly have the urge to 
drink this.

MADELEINE
Oh, that could be hormonal. Pica. 
Do you feel like you want to eat 
dirt or clay as well.

ASHLEY
No. Yuck. What do you think I am? 
Clay. No. Yuck. What’d you say that 
was? Pica?

MADELEINE
Yeah, you might need iron or 
something. Do you take supplements?

ASHLEY
No. I bet that’s why George married 
you?

MADELEINE
Why?

ASHLEY
Ooo.

MADELEINE
Oh, what’s wrong.

ASHLEY
Nothing the head’s just on my 
nerves. I’m fine. I’m fine. I’m 
fine.



MADELEINE
What are you going to name it?

ASHLEY
Junebug. I mean, his real name will 
be Johnny. But we’ll call him 
Junebug. And if it’s a little girl 
we’ll christen her Junebug 
Johnsten. Can’t you see a little 
baby named Junebug.

MADELEINE
So you don’t know what you’re 
having?

ASHLEY
A baby.

MADELEINE
No, no. I meant a boy or a girl.

ASHLEY
Oh, I bet. Oh, I don’t know. I 
don’t wanna know. I wanna be 
surprised. I don’t care so long as 
it’s healthy and looks like Johnny

MADELEINE
Oh, what does he want?

ASHLEY
I don’t know if he wants a baby 
right now. But I know just as soon 
as he sees it he’s gonna fall in 
love. He’s just going through a 
phase. I read in one of my books 
that that can happen.

MADELEINE
How longs he been like that.

ASHLEY
Two years. But I know as soon as he 
sees that baby he’s gonna snap out 
of it. I think. Yep. What do you 
think?

MADELEINE
I don’t know him.

ASHLEY
Gosh, I wish that I could grow my 
nails out like this. I’m always 
biting on mine.
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MADELEINE
Oh, I do too. These are wrapped.

ASHLEY
You are kidding me. These are fake.

MADELEINE
Yeah, I used to bite my own ones 
down to the bit. George doesn’t 
even know. I even bite my toenails.

ASHLEY
You do not. I do too. I didn’t 
think anyone else in the whole 
world did that. 
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